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Friends of Bear Creek Stables

The Excitement Builds
Rachael Parakh, Peggy Kauffman,

 and Anita Enander
Friends of Bear Creek Stables is over half 

way to reaching our fundraising goal. Thank 
you to the many individuals, families, and 
organizations who donated and joined our 
effort to bring outdoor education to the 
public. This is a remarkable show of financial 
support in a very short amount of time.

Thank you also to our local media that 
promoted the vision of our stables as a center 
for community programs. After reading 
about us, it was wonderful to experience 
enthusiasm from the public during our meet-
and-greets at Bear Creek Preserve and local 
farmers markets. 

We especially wish to thank our 
current boarders at the stables. Many 
of them advertise our cause by bringing 
their horses up from the stables to make 
connections with visitors and talk about our 
expanded vision. 

Horses and the natural world provide 
meaningful experiences. Help us finish 
opening the gate to exploration and 
discovery by supporting Friends of Bear 
Creek Stables. Consider donating today 
at friendsofbearcreekstables.org to provide 
an educational legacy for tomorrow. As 
soon as we reach our fundraising goal of 
$250,000, we can finalize our contract with 
Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District 
and begin offering classes and workshops at 
the stables as early as this fall.
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